) Saviour Lutheran School

Politeness campaign (Circular No. E007/2023-24)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our school will organise a politeness campaign from 5® to 8™ September. It is hoped
that through this campaign, students can. enhance their awéreness of being pblite. In
addition, the "Star of Courtesy" training programme will be held this school year. The
programme will be conducted from October to May. The class teacher will nominate

one “Star of Courtesy” and one “Improvement Star of Courtesy” in each term.

In order to enhance the effectiveness of this programme, we would like to invite you to
supervise your children to treat others with courtesy. During the programme, the best
performing student in each class will be selected and awarded with a certificate and a

gift as a reward.

The programme aims to encourage students to participate in with a positive attitude
and to develop better behaviour. The effectiveness of the programme depends on the
support and cooperation of the parents and students to make the whole programme a

SUCCELSS.

Yours faithfully,

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui
Principal

1% September, 2023



